










LOG Meeting Minutes 2018-01-23

Agenda

- JIRA board
- Anyone for Python? Work to assist Multi-VIM with their logging (meeting at 2000EST Mondays) -
 **LOG-156** - Support R2 Beijing Logging initiatives in ONAP projects not currently on the ELK system (Multicloud,..) **CLOSED**
Their 4 docker containers are running Python - so a good start to getting Python guidelines up as well as Java ones -
 **MULTICLOUD-161** - Logging Enablement **CLOSED**
- fill out and document security CII badging -  **LOG-154** - Platform Maturity: Beijing required security badging procedure **CLOSED**
- <https://bestpractices.coreinfrastructure.org/projects/1578/edit>
- Need license headers on all non-generated files - even logback.xml -
 **LOG-155** - Validate license header on all source files except generated java, project files **CLOSED**
- TSC guidance on an onap header?
- Committer removals (2) - in TSC queue (administrative only - looks like part of the 3 company rule at project creation)
- Committer additions (Mike, Luke) - in TSC queue [TSC 2018-01-25](#)
- Discuss overall R2 work
-  **LOG-144** - Platform Maturity Testing - stability at N tx/sec for ~72 hours **CLOSED**
- Review work going in for config-maps affecting logging - need retesting
-  **OOM-488** - Segregating configuration for MSO component - MSO Deployment **CLOSED**
-  **OOM-468** - Segregating configuration of ONAP components **CLOSED**
- Review gerrit reviews in queue
- <https://gerrit.onap.org/r/#/q/status:open+logging>
- Review gerrit reviews from other projects as part of a log sync -  **AAI-493** - Logging bugfixes **CLOSED**
- [Luke Parker](#) working on dual appenders - will review next week

Notes

- Add RI project for python logging to OOM-118
- Discuss VNF log capture for Casablanca - need story defined  **LOG-158** - VNF Logging **CLOSED**